
 

 
September 3, 2020 
 
 
Lisa Patel, President 
Toronto Regional Real Estate Board 
1400 Don Mills Road 
North York, ON M3B 3N1 
 
RE: TRREB 100th Anniversary Congratulatory Letter 

Dear Lisa:   
 
On behalf of the OREA Board of Directors, I want to congratulate you, CEO John 
DiMichele and the TRREB Board of Directors on its 100th anniversary. This milestone 
reflects TRREB’s strong tradition of excellence and dedication to the REALTORS® and 
the communities you serve. 
 
For over a century, TRREB has contributed towards the growth and development of 
REALTORS® in the Greater Toronto Area. As the largest local real estate board in 
North America, TRREB is a leader in delivering innovative technology to members; 
serving as a strong voice at City Hall with the Mayor and many local Counsellors; and, 
offering excellent professional development opportunities, including events such as 
REALTOR® QUEST, Canada's largest real estate conference and trade show. 
 
There is a unity and strength that comes when a provincial association and a local 
board work together to achieve our shared goals. From fighting to stop the spread of the 
municipal land transfer tax to passing the Trust in Real Estate Services Act, TRREB and 
OREA have a history of working together to achieve great things.  
 
Looking ahead, I know that as we continue to work together, there is nothing that we 
cannot achieve to advance the success of the REALTORS® and the communities we 
serve. 
 
Congratulations on a hundred years of accomplishments and best wishes for another 
century of success! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Sean Morrison 
President 
 
cc:  OREA Board of Directors 
       John DiMichele, President, TRREB 


